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BOARD NOTICES 

BOARD NOTICE 104 OF 2011 

THE SOUTH AFRICAN PHARMACY COUNCIL 

RULES RELATING TO GOOD PHARMACY PRACTICE: 
WITHDRAWAL OF BOARD NOTICE 

The South African Pharmacy Council hereby withdraws Board Notice 194 of 2010, 
Government Gazette 33898, published on 20 December 2010 relating to the 
minimum standards added to Annexure A of the Rules relating to good pharmacy 
practice which was published on the 17 December 2004 Government Gazette No: 
27112 of Board Notice 129 of 2004 in terms of section 35A(b)(ii) of the Pharmacy Act 
53 of 1974, as amended: 

Minimum standards regarding destruction and disposal of medicines 
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